TOWN OF TROY
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

August 5, 2016

The Town of Troy board held a special board meeting at 9:00 a.m. at Troy Village Road,
on Friday, August 5, 2016. The purpose of said meeting was to view and discuss the condition
of said road.

Present were board members Roger Mack, Don Meise, and Jeff Lohr. Also present were
John Delmore, Scott Construction representative, and Mark Culverhouse, Troy Village resident.

The board inspected the ditches, guard rails, and trees which are shading the road.

It was noted that the trees on both sides of the road need to be removed by the landowner and
a residential culvert which is clogged and forcing water onto the road is also the responsibility
of the landowner. Mr. Culverhouse stated he would contact the landowners regarding the
issue.

It was decided by the board that this year tree removal, patching the worse areas of the
road, and fixing the guard rails are top priority. Next year patching and seal coating will be
considered, if funds are available.

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

Respectively submitted,

Don Meise, Acting Clerk



